
Pre Prep 
 
Congratulations this week go to 2RB who ably led the assembly on Wednesday morning. The 
theme was teamwork and was centred on the story of Anansi and his sons. 2RB certainly 
made a great team as they worked together to tell the story. 
 
Next week we look forward to welcoming parents of 2JJ as it will be their turn to share their 
assembly, on 28th February at 08:35 in Ashburton Hall. 
 


